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Nursery Christmas Sing along

Thursday 21 December
2:15pm

We would like to welcome you into Nursery to share some Christmas songs! On this day we would like the children to come to

Nursery wearing something Christmassy! We will be making Christmas hats in Nursery for the performance.
(The performance will be limited to 2 adults per child)

If a Thursday is not your child’s normal day at Nursery, we would like to invite them in at 2pm to join the performance. These
children can be dropped off at the Nursery door at 2pm. If you wish to bring your child in on this Thursday, could you please let us
know so we are aware of numbers.

Parents can then be signed in through the Rascal’s entrance at the front of school (previously The Children’s centre)

Once the performance has finished the children will then be able to collect their belongings to go home.
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